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Scrutiny Review – Fly-Grazed Horses 
 

Achieved since last 
meeting 

The Committee considered and subsequently agreed the draft final 
report in December 2020. 
 

Problems or concerns None 
 

Planned next month The agreed final report will be presented to Cabinet in January 2021. 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
 

 
 

Scrutiny Review – Fraud Awareness (Personal) 
 

Achieved since last 
meeting 

A draft scope and plan for the Committee’s next scrutiny review was 
considered and subsequently agreed at the December 2020 meeting.  
This review will aim to: 
 

• Understand the process for reporting (personal) fraud offences, 
including the role of key stakeholders in the handling of cases. 

• Establish how the public are made aware of the required reporting 
mechanisms and how this is reinforced by local organisations, 
including work around reducing the risk of becoming a victim of 
fraud. 

• Ascertain the ways in which local victims of fraud are identified and 
supported. 

• Identify any local COVID-19-related fraud concerns and whether 
any targeted awareness-raising / support may be required. 

 
Several contributors to the review had been identified, including Action 
Fraud, Cleveland Police, the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner (OPCC), Victim Care and Advice Service (VCAS), the Local 
Authority and third-sector organisations such as Citizens Advice and 
Age UK.  Two evidence-gathering sessions were proposed, with a final 
report to be presented to Cabinet in May 2021. 
 

Problems or concerns None 
 

Planned next month The next Committee meeting in January 2021 will include the first 
evidence-gathering for this review, with scheduled contributions from 
Action Fraud, SBC, Citizens Advice (SDAIS) and Age UK. 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
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Monitoring 
 

Key Issues / Problems 
or Concerns 

There have been no progress updates received by the Committee since 
the last Executive Scrutiny Committee meeting. 
 
Future progress updates regarding previously completed reviews will be 
received by the Committee as follows: 
 

• School Parking (Jan 21) 

• Protection of Vulnerable Older Residents Living at Home (TBC) 

• Councillor Call for Action (CCfA): Obstructive and Illegal Parking 
around Whitehouse Primary School (TBC) 

 

Requests for more 
information 

None 

 
 

Next Meetings 
 

Thursday 14th January 2021 (4.30pm) 
 

 


